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ADDENDUM NUMBER 3 

DATE: September 15, 2021 

PROJECT: 2021 Distribution and 46 KV Line Additions and Improvements 

City of Fairhope 

BID NO.: 038-21 

PROJECT NO.: ELE002-21 

FROM: Stewart Engineering, Inc. 

PO Box 2233 

300 East 7th Street 

Anniston, AL  36202 

(256) 237-0891

 TO: BIDDERS 

This addendum forms a part of the Contract Documents and modifies the original 

Construction Documents, Drawings and Specifications dated August, 2021 as noted 

below. 

1. Bid documents may be obtained at Stewart Engineering, Inc., Electrical

Consultants, 300 E 7th Street, Anniston, AL 36207, upon payment of $300.00 for

each set, none of which will be refunded.  Neither Owner nor Engineer will be

responsible for full or partial sets of Bidding Documents, including Addenda,

if any, obtained from sources other than this office.  For more information, call

(256) 237-0891 or email james@stewartengineering.org and/or

jessica@stewartengineering.org.  Bid packages may be picked up at that

location during normal operation, between 9:00 am and 4:00 pm local time.

Drawings, Specifications and Contract Documents may be examined at the

City of Fairhope’s City Services and Public Utilities Building located at 555

South Section Street, Fairhope, AL 36532 by appointment only.  Please contact

Jeremy Morgan at (251) 929-0343.

Questions or comments pertaining to this bid must be presented in writing, as 

an e-mail to James Abrams, james@stewartengineering.org or Cory Pierce, 

Purchasing Manager, Cory.Pierce@Fairhopeal.gov, Seventy-Two (72) hours 

prior to the bid opening or will be forever waived. 

Acknowledgement of this Addendum must be made at the time of bid. 

Bidder Date 

mailto:james@stewartengineering.org
mailto:jessica@stewartengineering.org
mailto:james@stewartengineering.org


STEWART ENGINEERING, INC.   

ADDENDUM NUMBER 3      PAGE 2 of 2 

END OF ADDENDUM NO. 3 

 

STEWART ENGINEERING, INC. 

Lance Junkin 


